
Laurie Hodson
 

From: Register, Troy <Troy.Register@dot.state.fl.us>

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 10:26 AM

To: Laurie Hodson

Subject: RE: Precision Alignment Access permit

Laurie,

Yes we have received an application for Precision Alignment & Repair and it has been approved. If you have any other

questions or comments please feel free to contact me.

Thanks,

Troy Register

Permits Manager

Lake City Operations

(386) 961-7153

From: Laurie Hodson <laurie_hodson@columbiacountyfla.com>

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 12:59 PM

To: Register, Troy <Troy.Register@dot.state.fl.us>

Subject: Precision Alignment Access permit

Importance: High

 

Troy,

We have an application for a new Precision Alignment & Repair shop at 1626 NW Main Blvd (05080-000). Do they have

an access permit? If so, will you email me either your permit or an email to be able to issue the permit?

Thank you and stay safe,

Laurie Hodson
Laurie Hodson, Administrative Supervisor

135 NE Hernando Avenue, STE B-21

Lake City, FL 32055

PH: 386-758-1007 FX: 386-758-2160

Laurie hodson@columbiacountyfla.com

www.columbiacountyfla.com


